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September 13, 1984

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Thank you for your membership in the Friends of the Corpus
Christi Museum. Your support enables the "Friends" to help
the Museum in many ways.

It is our great privilege to count you among the active
supporters and we sincerely hope that we may also depend on
your much needed, dynamic, moral support.

Please "talk museum", and encourage all your friends and
neighbors to come and visit your museum and to participate
in its many programs. Please ask your friends to join our
organization, which is instituted for the people of our whole
community.

We are happy to have you with us, and look forward to your
continued support.

Sincerely,

Frank Wagner, Chairmar#
Friends of the Corpus Christi Museum
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